
 

 

                              

 

              

 

                                                    St Gregory’s Catholic Academy 

Newsletter 
                                                          ‘Forward Together in the Love of Christ’                 14th September 2022 

               
I hope you have all had a lovely summer and had time to make some memories with your wonderful 

children. 

 

It has been lovely to welcome your children back to school and an absolute delight seeing their smiling 

faces once again. They have come back to school confidently and calmly after the summer break, 

embracing the start in their new year group. I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome to our 

school, our new nursery and reception children and our new child in Y4.  We wish them all a wonderful 

journey as they move through St. Gregory’s. 

 

The safety of our children, staff and families remains at forefront of everything we do. If you have any 

concerns relating to school or otherwise, I am always happy to meet to discuss these with you. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Best  

 
 

 

 

 

Please help us keep your children safe.                                                                                                                                                                               

Some parents are still choosing to park in unsafe places while dropping off and collecting their children. It is vital 

for our children’s safety that footpaths are kept free and cars are parked safely so that there is visibility for 

everyone.  Please consider parking further away from the school gates and refrain from doing a 3-point turn in 

front of the school gates. Thank you to those parents who are already doing so and for your future co-operation. 

Diary Dates       

September: 
19th                  Bank Holiday to commemorate Queen Elizabeth II.  

 

 

October: 
17 & 18th          Parent Consultation Meetings  
21st                   PD Day – staff training day, no children in school. 

24th – 30th       Half Term - children return to school 31st of October. 

                                                                                                                             

 


